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Alameda County’s Eastmont Self-Sufficiency Center, Suite 100, Temporarily Closed 

Oakland, CA.— Effective March 15, 2022, the Alameda County Social Services Agency’s (ACSSA’s) Self-
Sufficiency Center located at Eastmont Town Center, Suite #100, will be closed temporarily to protect the 
health and safety of the staff and public while a persistent rodent issue is addressed. 

The public may access ACSSA services at the following office locations: 

• Enterprise Self-Sufficiency Center, 8477 Enterprise Way, Oakland (510-639-1090)
• Eden Area Multi-Service Center, 24100 Amador Street, Hayward (510-670-6000)
• Thomas L. Berkley Square, 2000 San Pablo Avenue, Oakland (510-891-0700)
• Livermore Self-Sufficiency Center, 2499 Constitution Drive, Suite B, Livermore (925-455-0747)
• Fremont Office, 39155 Liberty Street, Suite C330, Fremont (510-795-2428)

Case Information and assistance may also be obtained by calling 510-263-2420 or 1-888-999-4772. More 
information is also available on the Agency’s website: www.alamedacountysocialservices.org  

ACSSA staff who normally work at the Eastmont Self-Sufficiency Center will be temporarily relocated to other 
office locations.  

This closure does not impact services provided by ACSSA’s Adult and Aging Services (AAS) department at the 
Eastmont Town Center. All AAS normal business operations will remain in place throughout the Self-Sufficiency 
Center closure. 

“We continue to work on solutions to eradicate the ongoing rodent issue at the Eastmont Self-Sufficiency 
Center, but the problem persists despite our best efforts to date,” said Lori A. Cox, ACSSA Director. “We regret 
the inconvenience to the community and staff, and we will reopen as soon as it is safe to do so.” 

Signage will be prominently displayed at all entrances directing the public to other ACSSA locations, and 
information will be posted on ACSSA’s social media and internet sites. 
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